
Change your Clock.  
Change your battery. 

  Sunday   3/13/2011 
A reminder from Councilman Tackett to 
move your clock ahead  1 hour this Sunday 
March 13th and to change the batteries in 
all your smoke detectors! 

Spring Forward! 

  The Change your Clock, Change your battery campaign is in it’s 
23rd year. The Program urges Americans to change their smoke alarm 
batteries when changing their clocks to daylight savings time on  
Sunday, March 13th.  
 The most commonly cited cause of a non-working smoke alarm is 
worn or missing batteries. Working Smoke alarms cut in half the risk of 
dying in a home fire, so stay safe and change those batteries! 
 
For more information about fire Safety, contact the State 
Fire Marshal’s Office : 

NEW CASTLE COUNTY  
(302) 323-5365  

 

Councilman Tackett wants to remind you... 

Contact me at    dltackett@nccde.org      or call my office at   302-395-8351  
You can also join me on facebook :  David L Tackett 


